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3rd July 2018 

 

Reception’s Final Forest School, Sports Day and Final Day celebrations 

 

Dear Parents 

During the last week of term, RBD and RH will celebrate our final Reception Forest School 

together. Please could RBD children come dressed in their Forest School clothes on 

Tuesday 17th July instead of on the Friday. Please could RH children come in their Forest 

School clothes on Tuesday 17th July, as normal. 

Due to Sport’s Day on Tuesday 10th July, children in RH will not be having Forest school. 

Please could RBD and RH come to school in their PE kit on Tuesday 10th July. They will 

need to wear trainers. Please ensure that they have a drinks bottle, hat and suncream on.  

On Friday 20th July Reception will have a little end of year party. We were hoping to have a 

face painting station and the children will have an ice cream. Please could you note below if 

your child is not able to have face paint on and if he/she has any allergies that will prevent 

them from having an ice cream. Please only fill in the slip below if it applies to your child. If 

they are unable to have an ice cream please could you provide an alternative for them to 

have on the day. 

Thank you for all of your support. 

The Reception Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reception’s Final Forest School, Sports Day and Final Day celebrations 

Child’s name       Class      

Cannot wear face paints  

Has an allergy that will prevent them from having an ice cream                 (Please tick appropriately) 

Signed        (Parent/Guardian) 
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